
Redmond Extravaganza 

 

April 25 from 7:00 to 8:30 PM 

Incoming 9th and 10th grade students and their parents are invited to come at any 

time during this 90 minute window for tours of the school, an activity fair and 

performances by some of our students.  Tours will leave every five minutes from 

two different starting points and the events will be occurring simultaneously all 

over the building.  Some staff will be on campus to answer questions, but this is 

really a time for students to get comfortable with the building and the ways in 

which they can become involved as highschoolers. 


